
N - 83% RBT - 86% RDO - 87%

1AD - 97% 1MM - 97% 2HW - 97%

2RK - 91% 3JH - 97% 3NB - 89%

4CS - 95% 4RM - 96% 5NP/LW - 92%

5HW - 96% 6FA - 96% 6LB - 97%

 A Message from Mrs Wathen and Mr Spink
Good afternoon everyone.
This week, Year 3 went on a trip to the Carriageworks theatre in Leeds to see “Beauty and
the Beast” an exciting pantomime. Pantomimes are a musical comedy stage show that
are a core part of British culture and are so often a person’s first experience of live
theatre. This was the case for many of our Year 3 children and they absolutely loved it! It
is playing until the 5th January if you wanted to go and experience a pantomime.
In other news, we were visited by Piteu Crouz - a football player who used to play at Leeds
Academy. The children in Years 5 and 6 really enjoyed listening to his story and could
relate to many of his experiences and up-bringing. We also decorated our school
Christmas tree this week and you can see it in all it’s glory in the main school hall. As
always, check out our social media for photographs of the things that have happened in
school this week.
Have a lovely weekend.
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Whole School attendance
this week is 94%.
We are aiming for 96%+

Biscuit Bears: 1AD, 1MM, 2HW, 3JH
& 6LB.
Extra Play (97%+): 1AD, 1MM, 2HW,
3JH & 6LB.
Pizza Party (100%): 



Tuesday 5th December 2024 - Y4 Residential Meeting
Monday 9th December 2024 - Pantomime in school
Wednesday 11th December 2024 - Christmas Fair

Thursday 12th December 2024 - Christmas Dinner/Jumper day
Tuesday 17th December 2024 - EYFS Christmas Performance

Wednesday 18th December 2024 - KS1 Christmas Performance
Thursday 19th December 2024 - KS2 Christmas Performances

More information regarding performances to follow
Friday 20th December 2024 - Christmas Class Parties

Friday 20th December 2024 - School closes for Christmas (1pm)
Tuesday 7th January 2025 - School reopens for Spring term

diary dates










